
Straight and Narrow  
Fire August 24, 2019 Displaces 150 

A five alarm fire at Straight and Narrow displaced 150 men currently 
pursuing recovery in the halfway house serving Sussex County 

residents.  All of their personal belongings were lost as well as all the 
items Straight and Narrow stores to have on hand for their clients.   

Sussex County Department of Health & Human Services, Office of 
Substance Abuse and Alcoholism requests your help in assisting 
these men who are working so hard to rebuild their lives.  Items 
needed include: 

- gift cards to stores where clothes and miscellaneous supplies 
      can be purchased (Please hand gift cards to a County employee .  Do not put in box.  Thank you!) 

-    socks for men, women and children  
  -  toiletries of all kinds including soap, shampoo, deodorant,  
      shaving cream and body wash 
 
Donations will be collected from September 24th through October 8th 
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